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Morrow Tree Board meeting was called to order at 10:00 on Thursday, May 10 (postponed 3 days due to a 

funeral).  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  Minutes of the March meeting were read and approved.  April 

meeting was cancelled due to a medical appointment. 

 

On April 20 Judy and Agnes attended the Tree City USA Awards ceremony in Miamisburg.  We did a walking tour 

of the village and visited their museum then enjoyed a nice catered lunch.  Our awards package included a five 

year membership flag, five year door signs, five year emblem to be attached to the plaque in the Village 

Administration Building, a Tree City USA baseball cap and a tie tack. 

 

Our Arbor Day Observance Ceremony included a proclamation signed by Mayor Yorkie Bryant and read by Carol 

Whitacre.  Others attending were Agnes McIntosh, Judy Neal and Village Officials and employees Mike Hanna, 

Mike Bryant, Bill Thompson, and Paul Zorn who planted a dogwood tree in the park by the depot. 

 

Judy will invite Wendi Van Buren, Regional Urban Forester to attend a future meeting so we can work to identify 

dead trees in the village.  Extra trees were distributed to village residents.  Our next meeting is scheduled for 

June11, at 10:00.  

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Agnes and seconded by Judy.  

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by Agnes McIntosh, Secretary 

 

  


